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TOPIC:   Discussion and possible action regarding proposed nonrenewal of term contract employee(s)   
  

due to reduction in force based on program change and determination of hearing procedure, including 

authorization for superintendent to send notice to affected employees, consideration of affected 

employees for vacant positions, and other matters incident thereto 
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RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees take possible action regarding proposed nonrenewal of 

term contract employee(s) due to reduction in force based on program change and determination of 

hearing procedure, including authorization for superintendent to send notice to affected employees, 

consideration of affected employees for vacant positions, and other matters incident thereto  
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